October 11, 1940

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen,

The ramp has been repaired in grand style. Since that report the side railing of the steps and some of the steps themselves have become loose and need repair.

I, also, would like very much to have some sort of a fence fixed at the southeast corner of the hockey field to prevent people from making a path across the field. The sod of the field is in very good condition this fall, really the best it has been for years.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ruth I. Hoover,

Ruch I Woover

RH: HW